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Gary Carls 
Elected to GCSAA 
Board 
As the new incoming director 
for the GCSAA, Gary 
Carls will continue to be an 
advocate for others in the 
profession. 

He was strongly elected by 
his peers during the 2004 
GCSAA National Conference 
and Show in San Diego, CA. 

Bob Lapic 
Annual Meeting, 
Orinda CC 
It was a heartwarming experience for 
President Bob Lapic to host the 2004 
Annual Meeting at Orinda CC. With 
record attendance at the meeting, 
GCSANC members enjoyed the entire 
day, starting with an informative meeting 
followed by a festive award ceremony, 
a delicious lunch and a great round of 
golf. Warm appreciation is extended to 
Bob and the entire team at the Orinda 
Country Club who rolled out the "red 
carpet" for the GCSANC. 

Scholarship winners Jeremy Payne and Paul Barr with 
Bob Lapic and Cliff Wagoner 

Huesgen Achieves 
GCSAA Certification 
Tom Huesgen, CGCS of Pebble 
Beach GL has recently achieved 
his GCSAA Certification. 
Congratulations Tom! 
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Green Hills Country Club Turf Care Facility 
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To get the Cost and Schedule Benefits of Star Building Systems 
and PreFast Concrete Wall Products working for you on your next 
Project, contact our President, Brian Gaunce, at: 

866-DBD-BUILD 
e-mail us at: build@dbdstructures.com 

or meet us on the web at: www.dbdstructures.com 
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